
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: September 18, 2017 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Parish, School and Chancery Staff  
 
From:  Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Webinar Series from Our Sunday Visitor 

           
 
Our Sunday Visitor is hosting two free webinar series that feature some of the 
most gifted and dynamic Catholic speakers and authors. 
 
The “Scripture Footnotes” series is hosted by multiple authors who share 
information and history about their books on Jesus’ life and the Catholic faith. 
The “Saintly Secrets” series focuses on the lives of our saints. The next webinar 
will talk about the life of St. Padre Pío. 
 
Click here for more information and to register for these webinar series. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

http://app.response.osv.com/e/es?s=1200496476&e=4581&elqTrackId=b4e0158afb1b4d98a223dab9a3f5029c&elq=d97f83f467fe413f99e53c53e7e916d6&elqaid=388&elqat=1

